
 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 
 
FROM:     Brent Johnson, Assembly President 

       Brent Hibbert, Assembly Vice-President 

                Bill Elam, Assembly Member 

 

DATE:       March 24, 2022 

 

RE:       Resolution 2022-____, Supporting HB 367 “An Act Relating to the  

       Planning Commission Apportionment Requirement for First and  

       Second Class Boroughs” (Johnson, Hibbert, Elam) 

 
 
This resolution is the natural follow-up to Resolution 2022-013.  The Assembly, by 

unanimous vote, asked the Alaska Legislature to amend AS 29.40.020(a). 

Representative Ron Gillham has done just that by introducing HB 367.  Now it 

behooves the Assembly to support that bill. 

 

Your consideration is appreciated. 
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